[image: image1.png]s hild @
QUALITY MARK <MY, Healthy Schools




[image: image2.png]


[image: image3.png]




6th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,
I will be holding parents evenings on the following evenings Thursday 8th November from 3.10pm until 5pm, Friday 9th November from 3.10pm until 4.30pm and Thursday 15th November from 3.10pm until 4.30pm.
As you are already aware, this year parents can book appointments online by following the link on our website or by typing the following address into your web-browser: www.ryeprimary.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
No login codes are needed just your name, an email address and your child’s name and date of birth. If you cannot access the internet then please call into the school office and we will be able to make the booking for you.

If your child is part of the Achievement for All (AfA) project, then I will contact you to make an appointment to attend a structured conversation, therefore there is no need to make parents evening appointment.

I will look forward to seeing you.
Kind regards

Miss T Kearney
Lobsters Class Teacher
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